28 October 2022

Bruce Mikkeisen

Acting General Manager, Competition Exemptions
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
By email: Armaquard-Prosegur-Merger@accc.gov.au

Dear Mr Mikkelsen

PROPOSED MERGER BETWEEN ARMAGUARD AND PROSEGUR

I refer to your letter dated 6 October 2022 in relation to the above matter.

Enclosed is National Australia Bank Limited’s response to the questions contained in Attachment B of the
ACCC’s market inquiries letter.

NAB does not make any confidentiality claims in respect of its enclosed response.

Further inquiries

If you have any questions or would like to discuss NAB’s responses, please contact Virginia Porter, General
Counsel — Regulatory Advisory at I

Yours sjacerely

Patrick Wright .

Group Executive, Tech and Enterprise Ops
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